
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 13 2010 
 
 
 
 
Hon. Mayor Shawn D. Hogan 
Members of the Common Council 
Ladies & Gentlemen: 
 
The Youth & Recreation Committee met on April 13, 2010 at 6:00 
p.m. Members present were Aldermen:  Buckley, Sciotti, Koehler and 
Shepard. 
 
Others present were:  Director Brian Striker 
 
Items discussed and acted upon: 
 

1.​ Motion made by Sciotti and seconded by Koehler. 
 Admission to pool will be $.10 for city residents and $.25 for 

non-residents. 
2.​ Motion made by Buckley and seconded by Sciotti.  

Any child under five years of age must be accompanied by 
parent or legal guardian in all parks and pool. 

 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jean Shepard, Chairman 
 


